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 SUBJECT: 2025 Basic Services Maps 
  Public Water & Sewer Status  
 

 

In accordance with your request, we are furnishing an update for the 2025 Basic Services 

Map. 

 

Water 

No deficiencies are known to exist. 

 

Sewer 

All of the 10 remaining sewer relief point locations are being metered. We continue to 

complete sewer rehabilitation projects and perform post-construction monitoring to determine 

the effectiveness of the projects. In addition, we have projects in design and also construction 

which will eventually allow the elimination of the areas of special concern. 

 

Revisions to the Basic Services Maps to remove an area of special concern do not mean that 

an area has unlimited development potential. Computer modeling and simulations to assess 

the impacts on the County’s sewer system resulting from development are completed on a 

case-by-case basis. Determinations are made to assess if the impacts from development will 

require downstream improvements to ensure adequate capacity in the sewer system. 

 

 

 

LKE: DAB 

 

cc:  Erin McKenna-Streyle, P.E. – Chief, Water Design Section 

 Amy Bley, P.E. – Chief, Sewer Design Section 

David Bayer, P.E. – Sewer Design Section 

 Andrew Brown, P.E. – Sewer Design Section  

 


